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Journal of Cancerology is the first Oncology journal to be published in Mexico in English and 
with an international reach. We are interested in publishing articles about oncology that have 
been published recently in high-impact journals, which focus on the issues of today. Authors 
must provide their comments and arguments about the content, and give their opinion about 
new antineoplastic agents, complications with treatments, etc. Other sections will cover the 
presentation of clinical cases and discuss hot topics in cancer. The editorial committee 
comprises acclaimed oncologists, with a great many confirmed from the United States, Spain, 
Latin America and, above all, Mexico.

Journal of Cancerology is scheduled to release its first issue in September 2014 and will be 
a quarterly publication. The journal has been registered with PubMed and also has the backing 
of the National Cancer Institute of Mexico, the Mexican Society of Oncology (SMeO), the Mexican 
Board of Oncology (CMO), the Latin American and Caribbean Society of Medical Oncology 
(SLACOM), the CMN-IMSS Hospital of Oncology, the Oncology Unit at the Hospital 20 November 
ISSSTE, the University Center Against Cancer, UANL (CUCC), and the Oncology Units at the 
ABC and Médica Sur Hospitals.

The success of the Journal of Cancerology, which I feel is part of Latin American oncology, will 
be thanks to the contributions made by oncologists throughout our nations, who send us articles 
covering reviews, clinical cases, and hot topics. We would like to invite you to submit your 
articles in Spanish, and we will translate them into English after they have been approved by 
our editorial committee, comprised of the following doctors: Abelardo Meneses, José Luis 
Aguilar, Óscar Arrieta Rodríguez, Charles Balch, Luis Benítez-Bribiesca, Jesús García-Foncillas, 
Alejandro Mohar and Vicente Valero, as well as the Executive Secretary, Paula Juárez. 

We would like to recognize and thank the publisher Permanyer Publications for their excellent 
organization, in particular Ricard Permanyer Brugarolas and Frank García Lora. 

Jaime G. de la Garza-Salazar 

Editor-in-Chief 
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